

Executive Board meeting 6 December 2021 Summary of outcomes

The Chair of the Executive Board, Mr Ladislav Hamran, opened the meeting and welcomed the members to the twenty-sixth meeting in 2021 of the Executive Board of Eurojust.

Main discussions

The Executive Board reviewed the amended Single Programming Document 2021-2023 including an amending Budget 2021.

The Executive Board reviewed the adjusted Single Programming Document 2022-2024 including Budget 2022.

The Executive Board took note of the proposed process for presenting draft revised Eurojust Security Rules. The changes are a pre-condition to conclude a lightweight agreement between Eurojust, the Council, the Commission and the EEAS on sharing EU Classified Information (EUCI).

The Executive Board took note of the progress and discussed recommendations related to the implementation of a more systematic and structured exchange of data with Europol for link detection purpose on the basis of a hit/no hit system.